
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: October 9, 2019 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       October 16, 2019 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend Board approve acceptance of the Glassboro Education Foundation Grant award for 

the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

“LEER – Using Sustained Silent Reading to Promote Literacy in Spanish Class”/Glassboro 

High School/Rachael Melecio/$1465.09 

 


